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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Dale Pickett - Proposed Amendments to The Animal Control Bylaw and 
Dangerous Animals Bylaws - CK 151-15

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, December 3, 2022 10:04 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Dale Pickett ‐ Proposed Amendments to The Animal Control Bylaw and Dangerous 
Animals Bylaws ‐ CK 151‐15 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, December 3, 2022 ‐ 10:04 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

Date: Saturday, December 03, 2022 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Dale L A 

Last Name: Pickett 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Guelph Crescent 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

Subject: Exotic Animal Proposed Animal Control Bylaw Amendment 

Comments: 
I am writing to express my complete opposition to Saskatoon City Council’s potential approval to allow for more 
breeds of pythons and boas to be kept as pets. As these wild animals have incredibly complex needs, they would 
suffer physically and psychologically in captivity. The exotic pet industry is nothing more than a business focused on 
making money, with no concern for the life of animals. I urge City Council to not be influenced by pet reptile keepers, 
nor the exotic pet industry. Wildlife should not be allowed as pets. Say NO to the proposed amendment! Thank you. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


